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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (No Action Required) 
The Utah Division of Public Utilities (DPU) recommends the Utah Public Service Commission 

(PSC) include the review of Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) 2019 Results of Operations (2019 

ROO) with the DPUs review of RMPs General Rate Case Docket No. 20-035-04.  

Issue 
On April 30, 2020, RMP filed its 2019 ROO with the PSC. On the same day, the PSC issued an 

Action Request for the DPU to investigate the filing for compliance and report its findings and 

recommendation to the PSC by May 29, 2020. This memorandum represents the DPUs response 

to the PSCs Action Request. 

On May 9, 2020, RMP filed its general rate case in Docket No. 20-035-04. The DPU will be 

conducting its review of the 2019 ROO during its review of the general rate case as the base 

period. The DPU requests the review of the 2019 ROO be in conjunction with the DPUs review 

of the general rate case base period.  

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  

From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
  Artie Powell, Director  
   Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
  Joseph Hellewell, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: May 28, 2020 

Re: Docket No. 20-035-15, Rocky Mountain Power’s December 2019 Results of 

Operations 
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Cc:  Michele Beck, OCS 
        Jana Saba, RMP 
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